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Friday 4 March 2022 
 

3 Way Student, Parent and Teacher Goal Setting  
Monday 14th March to Thursday 17th March 2pm – 5pm 

 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
At Lethbridge Park Public School, we are committed to forming effective partnerships between the 
home and the school to create an educationally connected school community. As COVID-19 
restrictions are easing, we are pleased to invite you, along with your child, to our first 3 Way Goal 
Setting afternoon.  
 
During the Goal Setting evening, student learning goals will be co-developed in reading, writing, 
number and an area of your choice.  During the 10-minute meeting, you will have the opportunity to 
view your child’s work and negotiate learning goals with your child and their teacher. 
 
All meetings will take place in the school hall to maximise ventilation and enable physical distancing.  
 
Please note the day for your child’s meeting will take place. 

Monday 14 March Tuesday 15 March Wednesday 16 March Thursday 17 March 
Support Unit 
Kindergarten 

Year 1 and 2 Year 3 and 4 Year 5 and 6 

 
To ensure the safety of our community, we are requesting you follow the school’s COVID safe 
procedures during these meetings. This includes: 
 

• Signing in and out using the school QR Code (signs will be up in the waiting area) 
• Wearing a mask whilst inside (masks will be available) 
• Only attend if you are well 
• Maximum of 2 adults per family 
• Leave promptly after your session 

 
Please be sure to arrive 5-10 minute prior to your allocated time. There will be a waiting area set up 
outside the hall so you can QR Code in. Please be prompt as allocated times cannot be extended as 
most teachers have meetings back-to-back. 
 
Please follow the instructions on the reverse of this letter to book a time with your child’s teacher. 
Please call the office for assistance if required. 

We very much look forward to meeting with you in person to discuss and co-develop your child’s 
learning goals. 

Kind regards 

Mr Garry Sheen 
Executive Principal 
  

mailto:wattlegrov-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

Lethbridge Park Public School is delighted to introduce the Sentral Parent Portal. We have been 
using Sentral within the school for several years and are now expanding its functionality at LPPS, to 
booking parent meetings; and other features in the future. 

We invite you to join the Parent Portal, where you will be able to access this information for your 
child. 

The first time you access the Parent Portal, you will need to register for 
access by scanning the QR code, or visiting: 
lethbridpk-p.sentral.com.au/portal and following the link to Register here 

You must use a valid email address to create your username. 

Once successfully registered you will be prompted to enter your username 
(email address) and the password you created. 

To see information linked to your children, enter the access key code: XXXXXXXXXX. 

Please note that the access key is case sensitive and will need to be typed 
into the box provided on screen, exactly as it appears in this letter. 

If you are interested in more information about the Parent portal, it is 
available via the Sentral website: www.sentral.com.au/parents 

Apps are available from the Google Play Store and the Apple App 
Store. Search for Sentral Parent 


